
From: SUSAN CHEVES <mosbc@bellsouth.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/7/2018 10:44:50 AM
Subject: Veto of 16 million for family planning services

Lt. Gov. Bryant,
McMaster's veto to reduce access to birth control will increase unwanted pregnancies and increase abortions. To veto 16 
million dollars for family planning services for poor South Carolinians is not only mean and heartless it is also stupid.
Susan Cheves
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